
 

 
 

 

 

Provider Alert 

COVID-19 Webinars 
 

March 30, 2021 

The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) 
regularly updates resources and information related to COVID-19. Here is the latest 
information:  
 

Please note: This Friday’s webinar is canceled 

The MDH Behavioral Health Provider Webinar with Public Health will not be held on 

Friday, April 2. The weekly webinar will resume next week. Find archived presentations 
on the BHA website.  
  
  

————————————  
 

Tonight: Webinar on Addressing Vaccine Hesitancy  

BHA presents an important webinar for Maryland providers: 
 

Addressing the Vaccine Hesitancy that You, Your Colleagues, 
or Those in Your Care May Have  

Tuesday, March 30 | 5-6:30 p.m. 
Register here 
 

COVID-19 vaccine hesitancy will continue to be a barrier to protecting ourselves as well 
as our community, even as access to vaccines expands. Focusing on providers of 
behavioral health services, this webinar covers information on how we can become 

better advocates in helping individuals understand the importance of getting vaccinated. 
Learn more or for questions, contact steven.whitefield@maryland.gov.  
  
  
BHA continues to update behavioral health COVID-19 related resources on the BHA website. 
Please submit COVID-19 related questions here or email bha.inquiries@maryland.gov. 
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